
We’ve had lots or really great trips and visits including
visiting the Watercress Line, a whole school trip to

Wellington Country Park.

Some of our learners have also been enjoying work
experience sessions at Wellington Country Park. This

has included looking at areas such as catering, events
and the farm. Learners have been amazing and really

enjoying these sessions - we’re so proud of the way
they are engaging and enjoying so many different

experiences.  
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Reporting Absence
Just a reminder to please report your child’s
absence on morning they will be away from
school before 9am. 
This can be done via email at
absence@inclusionschool.org.uk or ring the
office on 01256 417 437 (a voicemail can be
left).

The Office Team are also sending out
medical consent forms. Please do ensure
these are completed, signed and returned. 
Please be aware that the school can only
administer paracetamol for pain relief.
Ibuprofen can not be given unless specific
permissions given. Please do not allow your
child to bring in Ibuprofen or any other
medications without staff knowledge as we
need to be aware of any and all medications
on site for the safety of all. 
Please contact the team if you have any
queries. 

It’s hard to believe we’re in November
already with Christmas just around the

corner. It’s been another busy term for us at
Inclusion with lots of awareness events, trips
and visitors as well as our usual learning - all

adding to the rich and nurturing
environment we want to provide. 

Medical Health Form 

Wellington Work Experience



Lorem ipsum dolor sit amet,
consectetur adipiscing elit. Ut
vehicula varius semper. Nulla
ornare cursus risus 

Topic 3

 We will also be sending home copies of the
consent form. These need to be completed each
year so please ensure you fill them in and return.
As always, any queries then please do get in
touch. 
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Our next Parent/Carer Information Morning ( formerly known as Coffee Morning)  
will be on Friday 1st December with our Dept. Head Julia Bray talking about exams
and qualifications.  It will run from  9.15am -10.15am. Please email Paula in the
office to confirm attendance.  

Friday 1st December - Parent / Carer
Information morning
Wednesday 6th December  - Parents
Evening 
Thursday 7th December - Christmas Lunch
(Christmas jumpers optional!) 
Thursday 14th December - Christmas
Panto 

Dates for the Diary 

 Thursday 7th December is our annual
Christmas Lunch. Learners and staff can
enjoy their festive feast with decorations and
crackers. Everyone is welcome to wear
Christmas jumpers on the day (but totally
optional) Then on Thursday 14th December
we are going to watch the Christmas panto at
The Anvil.  Due to the timings we will be
having a later lunch - with a packed lunch
provided. We will also be having our Hot
Chocolate station that afternoon.

 

Consent Form

We also marked Parliament Week at the start of
November - with lots of learning around
democracy, voting activities (final votes were
counted and it was a definite no to pineapple on
pizza!) and the Houses of Parliament. Learners
were amazing as always and really engaged
around some of our debates before casting their
votes on a different topic each day. At the end of
the week we also received a visit from our local
MP Maria Miller - who had a tour of the school
and the chance to look at some of the wonderful
work learners had been doing throughout the
week. 


